
Dr MOKONYANE

New Business Unit 
Manager at Modikwa
and Burgersfort

Dr. Mokonyane joined our Platinum Health team in 2014
as General Practitioner at Modikwa Clinic.

We wish Dr. Mokonyane all the best 
with his new responsibility.

With a passion for 
promoting people’s health, 
Dr. Mokonyane has 
diligently served our 
members and we are 
confident that he will add 
great value in his new 
leadership role as BUM.

Commenting on his new 
position, Dr. Mokonyane 
said: “I am looking forward 
to adding value in my new 
role as Business Unit 
Manager. “


